
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 
 
From:  Wendy Mis, IAMC, CMC, Clerk-Treasurer 
 
Date:  November 20, 2023 
 
Subject: Ordinance 1922, Amendment #3 to 2023 Salary Ordinance 
 

 Council held first reading on this matter at the November 9, 2023, meeting. The 
amendment increases the employee holiday bonus from $100.00 to $225.00.  

IC 36-5-3-2(c) which states, “The compensation of an elected town official may not be 
changed in the year for which it is fixed, nor may it be reduced below the amount fixed for the 
previous year.”  

As a result, the ordinance has been amended so that the Clerk-Treasurer receives a bonus 
of $100.00 as originally fixed for 2023; all other eligible employees will receive a bonus of 
$225.00. This was discussed at first reading. 

 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

By motion and roll-call vote, adopt Ordinance 1922 on second reading as amended. 

  


